
From: Crime Stoppers [mailto:hncrimestoppers@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 11:07 AM 
To: PSB Administration <psbadministration@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Cc: HN CS <coordinators@helpsolvecrime.com> 
Subject: PSB delegate request 

 

We request the opportunity to appear before the Haldimand PSB at the February, 2020 meeting. 

 

The purpose of our presentation will be to report to the Board our 2019 results, Crime Stoppers 

International and Canadian Crime Stoppers initiatives and to request funding for our 2020 Fentanyl 

initiative. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Neil Unwin 

 

Board Chair 

Crime Stoppers of Haldimand & Norfolk  

chair@helpsolvecrime.com 

mailto:chair@helpsolvecrime.com

